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Class Eight/Nine
Friday 8th January 2015
Project 
Today you will be taking home your new homework books which will be used to record your spellings and any of the other written tasks that you might be set over the next couple of terms.

We’d really like it if you could customise and decorate your new homework books to reflect your personality or interests.  Perhaps you could cover your book with a sheet music collage if you’re a keen musician?  Maybe you could cover your book with pictures of famous scientists and their discoveries, work by your favourite artists or a range of your own drawings?

Please make sure that your name and class are easy to read on the front cover of your book but other than that, it’s over to you!

All of our homework projects will now last two weeks so please have your customised books ready to bring in before Thursday 22nd January.
Spellings 
Remember to complete your spelling homework.
By next Thursday you need to write ten words ending with the sound we discussed in class today. Try to find 5 ending with ‘cial’ and 5 ending with ‘tial’.

Can you spot a spelling rule to help to decide which ending to use?

Extension

If you would like to you could put your words into sentences. Can you make them into a fun story?

Maths
Next week we will be working on percentages, fractions and decimals.
English

Next week we will continue to study adventure stories. You could have a look at some books at home and write a list of any adventure stories you find. You could even have your photo taken with one of them for our extreme reading competition.
Class 8, please can you ensure that you bring in your P.E. kits for our session on Monday afternoons.
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